
NOTICE OF WORK SESSION

CATOOSA COUNTY PUBLIC FACILITIES AUTHORITY

SEPTEMBER 30, 2024, AT 5:30 P.M.

Notice is hereby given that the Catoosa County Public Facilities Authority

will hold a work session on Monday, September 30, 2024, beginning at 5:30 p.m. at

The Colonnade, located at 264 Catoosa Circle, Ringgold, GA 30736. The purpose

of the work session is for the Public Facilities Authority and citizens to receive

information from The University of Georgia’s Carl Vinson Institute of Government

regarding the hospital property located at 100 Gross Crescent Circle. No action will

be taken on any item or matter in the work session and public comments will not

be received.


